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Greetings Committee Members: 

 

HB3197 deserves your support.  Please vote for HB 3197. 

 

Smart planners across Oregon such as DLCD, multiple Counties, the Association of 

Oregon Planners and Central Oregon Landwatch have submitted supporting detailed 

testimony. 

 

Having clear and objectionable standards for housing WITHIN UGB's is good for 

Oregon. 

 

Thanks for your recognizing the need for this bill. 

 

Cheers from rural Deschutes County 


